
From: PSC Public Comment
To:
Subject: RE: KY PSC Utility Inquiry
Date: Wednesday, August 23, 2023 10:30:00 AM

Case No. 2022-00251
 
Thank you for your comments on the application of Duke Energy Kentucky, Inc. Your
comments in the above‐referenced matter have been received and will be placed into the case
file for the Commission’s consideration. Please cite the case number in this matter, 2022-
00251, in any further correspondence. The documents in this case are available at View Case
Filings for: 2022-00251 (ky.gov)
 
Thank you for your interest in this matter.
 
 

From: PSC Consumer Inquiry <PSC.Consumer.Inquiry@ky.gov> 
Sent: Monday, August 21, 2023 9:35 AM
To: PSC Public Comment <PSC.Comment@ky.gov>
Subject: FW: KY PSC Utility Inquiry
 
 
 
From: KY Public Service Commission <pscfilings@ky.gov> 
Sent: Monday, August 21, 2023 9:02 AM
To: PSC Consumer Inquiry <PSC.Consumer.Inquiry@ky.gov>
Subject: KY PSC Utility Inquiry
 
Below is the result of your feedback form. It was submitted by ( ) on
Monday, August 21, 2023 at 9:01 AM 
-------------------------------------------------------- 
Name: Miriam Fuller 
Address: 5398 Dodsworth Ln 
City: Cold Spring 
State: KY 
Zip Code: 41076-3532 
Phone number where you can be reached:  
Home phone: 
Utility Name: Duke Energy 
State the nature of your concern: The rising energy costs from Duke Energy in Kentucky. The
average citizen will not be able to afford to heat or cool their house in the near future. Those
on fixed incomes cannot make ends meet now! This is a shame for all Kentuckians! Please
stop this outrageous constant increase to our bills each month. Thank you, Miriam Fuller 
Have you contacted the utility about the problem: No 
--------------------------------------------------------




